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Maine Drilling & Blasting Helps Spruce Up Travis Mills Foundation Grounds 
 

Rome, ME, May 2019 – Maine Drilling & Blasting employees traveled to Rome, Maine to 
help with spring clean-up efforts to ready the Travis Mills Foundation Retreat for the first 
visiting veterans of the 2019 season.  The day began with a thorough and passionate 
tour of the grounds by John Romac, the Volunteer Coordinator for the Foundation and 
also a 22-year retired Naval Officer.   
 
After a long winter, it was necessary to prepare the land for summer and for the first 
week of visitors for the season.  On the to-do list was cleaning out the vegetable gardens 
to get them ready for new seedlings, as well as weeding the flower beds, and digging up 
overgrown bamboo. Sharon Bailey, Accounting Supervisor for Maine Drilling & Blasting 
recalled “It was a wonderful experience that shaped my motivation to go back and 
volunteer more at this beautiful retreat.” 
 

 
Maine Drilling & Blasting, recognized as a leader in the industry, provides drilling, 
blasting and related specialty services to the construction and quarry markets throughout 
the Northeastern and Mid Atlantic United States. In addition to the corporate office in 
Gardiner, Maine, Maine Drilling & Blasting has offices in New Hampshire, Vermont, New 
York, Massachusetts, Connecticut and Pennsylvania.  
 
About The Travis Mills Foundation 
The Travis Mills Foundation, a nonprofit organization, created and operates a barrier-
free retreat, located in Rome, Maine, which serves wounded and recalibrated Veterans 
and their families.  This retreat provides a place to relax, reconnect and spend time with 
family as well as bond with others going through the same physical and emotional 
adjustments.   In 2019, The Travis Mills Foundation plans to host families for 26 weeks 
beginning in June.  
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